TALLYGAROOPNA PRIMARY SCHOOL NO.3067





Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna

Phone 03 58298264 Fax 03 58298244 tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Website - http://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164

Facebook Page - Click here

SCHOOL VALUES - RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION

MINI NEWSLETTER

- 1. Open Day This is scheduled for Monday 16^{th} June for any new families wishing to have a look around our school. Mr Brodie will be available from 9.30am until 11am for school tours. Flyers have been distributed to some local kindergartens and current families are welcome to collect a flyer from the office and distribute this if they know of any families who may wish to visit our school.
- <u>2. Life Education Van -</u> This is scheduled for Wednesday and a Parent Session is available at 9am if any families wish to have an informal look at the Life Education Program. Permission forms are due now and the cost for the program is \$4.50. Thanks to the Tallygaroopna Lions Club who have again subsidised half of the cost for this program.
- 3. Movie Night This is scheduled for Thursday night. Tea (Pizza and Pop Top Drinks) will be served at 6pm in the Multi-Purpose Room and the Movie will begin at 6.30pm in the Project Room. All school family members are welcome including siblings. Everyone is welcome to come in their warm pyjamas and slippers and bean bags, pillows and doonas and rugs can be brought as well. Teddy Bears are invited also. All children who attend must be supervised by a parent on the night. Parents are welcome to bring along their own SPECIAL DRINKS to socialise on the night. It would be appreciated if all families could return the white information form which was handed out last week (available on Tigbiz) by tomorrow. This will assist with catering on the night.
- 4. Student Led Conference Day This week all families will receive a booking sheet for the Student Led Conference Day. This day is scheduled for Wednesday 25th June. To avoid disappointment, it is recommended to return this form ASAP or contact Karen at the office in regard to this.
- <u>5. School Programs</u> Last week was a busy one with a number of in and out of school programs being held. These included Bike Education, Responsible Pet Program, Community Forum, Cinderella Performance and the visit to Kidstown. Pictures from these events will be in next week's large edition of the school newsletter.
- <u>6. Bike Education Program</u> Students in Grades 2-6 will continue to participate in this program this week. Sessions are only on Tuesday and Wednesday this week.
- 7. Region Cross Country This is scheduled for Wednesday 18th June at Broadford. Specific details were distributed to 4 students involved today. These are available on Tigbiz as well.
- <u>8. Enrolments</u> Any families wishing to enrol at Tallygaroopna PS for 2015 can now hand in enrolment forms. It would be appreciated if this is done ASAP to assist with planning.
- 9. Active After School Program Taekwondo and Dance continues next week as per normal. Next Tuesday will be the last Dance lesson for the term and Taekwondo will conclude on Monday 23rd June. This session will involve an excursion to Sammy Rachele's Dojo in Shepparton. This is free for all students who have participated in the AASC Taekwondo program and permission forms will be distributed this week in relation to this.
- 10. Dance Festival This will be held on Tuesday 24th June. Students in Grades 3-6, along with possibly some Grade 2 students will attend the Dance Festival at the Shepparton Basketball Stadium. The festival begins at 9.45am and concludes at 11am. We should return back to school by about 11.15am. Permission forms will go home this week and the cost for the day will be \$2 to cover the cost of the bus. Parents are welcome to come along if they wish and attend the festival just let us know if you would like to get on the bus.
- 11. OSH Care is on this week as per normal on Wed, Thurs and Friday.
- 12. Lunchtime Knitting This continues this Wednesday. Could students please bring in their unfinished knitting projects.
- 13. Art Program is on this Friday.

Thanks everyone, David Brodie Teaching Principal

The normal newsletter will go home next Monday 16th June Make sure you are on Tiqbiz - many of these items are available here!! Two way is now available - so you can provide feedback and sign permission forms if needed Absences can also be completed on Tiqbiz